
CALENDAR OF EVENTS

October 23
October 26-31
October 31
November 10

AHAD Company Cider Mill Bon Fire
Dress Up Week (more info on next page)
Last Day to Order Spirit Wear 
Payments Due

We hope that everyone has had an amazing start to the year here at
AHAD! We are very grateful for the support we have received so far this
year, and are so happy to be providing your dancers with a safe and fun
place to learn. Please read through this Newsletter to get up-to-date
info, plans for the future and more!

October News
A T  A N G I E  H A H N S  A C A D E M Y  O F  D A N C E

YES, we are open on Halloween and Election Day!

Mr. LA teaching ballet  on Saturday morning



SPOTLIGHT OF
THE MONTH

Elsa Gustafson has been
chosen as our October
Spotlight Student of the month!
She has been such a positive
example for her peers and
younger students. Keep up the
great work Elsa!

AHAD SWAP PAGE

This year one of our parents has
made AHAD a Facebook page

where parents can
buy/sell/trade dance goods!

This is a great opportunity for
our families and we encourage

you to visit the page. 

FINANCIAL INFO

A few days ago you should have been charged for your first two
months of tuition. We hope this has made things easier and more
convenient for you! 

On November 10th you will be charged for November tuition,
costume deposits, and any other charges you have incurred
before Nov 10. As a reminder, there is a $50 costume deposit fee
for each recital costume. This fee will go toward the total price
of the costume. Company costume charges are covered in your
semester fees, so nothing extra is due at this time!



Scene 1 dancers (younger dancers)- We will
not be able to reuse any costumes from last
year; classes have shifted, children have
grown, and the recital theme will be brand
new this year.

Ballet Scene Dancers- Miss Marie plans on
doing Wizard of Oz, and will thus use all
costumes from last year. Please locate your
costumes and contact us asap if they do not
fit.

COSTUME INFO---  REUSING

After looking into our options we do have a few classes that we
hope to use our costumes from last year! These classes will not
have any additional charges, providing that your costume is in
good condition and still fits.

Scene 3 Dancers (older dancers)- Only a few select classes will
be able to reuse their costumes, you will be contacted in the next
few weeks if this applies to you.

DRESS UP WEEK
Our annual dress up week is here! You may send your dancer
in non-uniform items from Oct 26-Oct 31
While it is the week of Halloween, please do not send your
dancer in a "full costume." 

Younger dancers can
wear tutus, ballet skirts,
colorful tights and leotards,
fun socks, and headpieces.
If your student wears
something that interferes
with their dancing, they
may be asked to remove it!

Older dancers should use this
as an opportunity to wear
colorful leotards, ballet skirts,
shorts etc...but please do not
wear anything that will distract
or interfere with your dancing.
Teachers may ask you to remove
any "extra" items for any reson.

Tentative Recital Date: Saturday June 5th



Photos of the Month

Mya Galindo during Miss Katina's
Stretch and Conditioning  class

Miss Angie helping Sophia Armstrong during
Ballet  class

Miss Alex 's  Modern class practicing improv

Bella Spicer during Jazz
class

Kate Nagle practicing her soloMiss Marie demonstrating a combo
during Open Ballet

Elsa Gustafson during Ballet
class

Mr LA and Miss Sarah teaching Pre Ballet




